
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT U-46 

ELGIN, ILLINOIS 
 

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST/DISPOSITION 
 
 
A request was received on April 18, 2013 from Mrs. Jean Hitchler 
requesting the following records: 
 

       

 E-mails from January 2013 till now from Creekside 
Elementary School staff, specifically:  Melinda Ostrowski, 
Jason Wielgus, Cheryl Lemvig, and Kelli Cornett.  
Information is to assess staff and community quality and 
professionalism at that school. 

 
The request was unduly burdensome to the School District U-46 and 
therefore denied on April 24, 2013.   
 

 
The denial letter was mailed to Mrs. Hitchler on April 24, 2013.  
 
 
José M. Torres, Ph.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 


